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Jrs. To Entertoin Seniors 
fit Banquet April 25
Riimors and guess work as 
to date were verified last 
Friday when the seniors 
received their invitations 
to the Junior-Senior Ban
quet, April 25.
The banquet will be in 
the school cafeteria. 120 
juniors, seniors, mascots, 
teachers, grademothers 
and husbands have been in
vited.
Miss Frances Wilson, home 
economics teacher, is in 

charge of serving the food*

Town SccnToHave 
New Supply of WatGr

"Clearer water" is the 
expectation of each Bailey 
citizen as the new 1$S ft. 
drilled well nears com- 
plotion. Costing $1,11^, 
this well, adjacent to the 
town’s witer tank, will 
give Bailey a water supply 
with a minimum' iron- 
content, says town clerk. 
Miss Faye Finch.
It is hoped that since 
the new well is not as 
deep as the present one, 
the water will not contain 
too much iron element.
A water supply with a 
minimum- iron-content will 
aid the lunchroom helpers 
in keeping the new equip
ment and dish cloths free 
of stains. The same can be 
said of the Bailey homes.

Staff Endeavors 
To Improve Fbper
It is hoped,' reports the 
staff, that the readers of 
this paper Vill detect the 
effort for imp];‘ovement in 
this issue.
For a week after attend
ing the CSPA convention, 
all class sessions of the 
journalism department were 
devoted to giving reports 
heard, presenting new 
ideas gained, and discuss
ing the criticisms of the 
paper offered at the Press 
Convention.
The staff is endeavoring 
to see that these sugges
tions will be reflected 

in the Bailey Bugle here
after, particularly in 
page make-up and presenta

tion of future news.

Today Srs, Attend i n g 
East Carolina Senior D ay
Tyrenty-five seniors, according to 

Mrs, Laurine T, Lassiter, senior spon
sor, are today visiting East Carolina 

College for the purpose of 
becoming acquainted with 
college activities. Inci
dentally, it may be the 
means of "enticing" some 
student to attend there 
next year, she says.
They planned to arrive 
between 9:00 and 10:00 
r’clock this morning and 
were to be immediately 
entertained by a program 
in Wright Auditorium.
A barbecue lunch was ser
ved on the picnic grounds 
at sixty cents per plate.
Sometime during the day 
the program calls for a 
tour of the campus.

Glee ClubToHelp 
fit Commencement
For the past' few weeks 
most of the Glee Club
practice has been devoted 
to the seniors, who gave 
their musical comedy last 
week. MISS NANCY DICKENS, 
public school music super
visor, is now resuming 
work with the Glee Club 
and plans to have the 
group sing at commencement.
Two anthems, "Bless This 
House" and "Creations Hymn", 
will be learned for the 
Baccalaureate Service*.

Two RecitolsNecessary 
For Music Students

Replacing the usual one 
night music recital will 
be two performances next 
month, April 28 and May 8. 
Mrs, Carlton Johnson, 
music supervisor, declares 

this is necessary because 
of the large number of 
music students.

GDming Election

Anyone wishing to file 
or register for the 
election of mayor or 
commissioner on May 5 
will find the hocks open 
from now until 9 p.m. 
Saturday, April 2̂ . Miss 
Faye Finch Is registrar.


